
 
 

 

JUST A REMINDER TO ALL APWU MEMBERS 
 

JUST SAY NO! 
TO THE  

POSTAL PULSE 
 

The postal service is at it again with their postal pulse. However, some things have changed this 
year. A new company is conducting the survey—Perceptyx—instead of Gallop. There is now a 
“5-point” scale (Strongly agree to Strongly Disagree). Questions have been added and others 
“refreshed”. The questions added and the “refreshed” ones are in the attachment. 
 
*There will be no more paper surveys sent to employee homes. They claim most participation is 
electronic. They are still sending paper surveys to the work locations. 
 
 

Negotiations for a new union contract began June 25, and any 
information you give management can be used in retaliation 

against us during negotiations and arbitration. 
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BOYCOTT ALL 
MANAGEMENT 

SURVEYS! 

             James DeRidder / President    William Lasalle / Editor           August 21, 2024 
 
 


	JUST A REMINDER TO ALL APWU MEMBERS
	JUST SAY NO!
	TO THE
	POSTAL PULSE


